
Calling All Grade Nine Students!

EIPS First Nations, Métis and Inuit Parent    
Engagement Series

These Sticks are Made for Walking

Returning Student Registration for 2021-22
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Updated Bell Schedule

Hot Lunch
January 26

PD Day - No School
January 29

	
Early Dismissal

February 3 at 2:00 PM

Teachers’ Convention
No School

February 4 and 5

SWH School Calendar

EIPS 2020 - 2021 Calendar

Stay at Home Guide for 
Parents
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Attention Grade 9 Students! Wondering where you should attend High School Next 
Year? Here is the list of dates and times of High School Open Houses and Information 
Nights that are upcoming – note that all of these events are VIRTUAL. Links for the events 
will be posted on the www.sherwoodheights.org website prior to the event.

Salisbury International Baccalaureate Virtual Information Night - January 26th, 6:00 PM
Bev Facey Advanced Placement Virtual Information Session - January 28th, 6:00 PM
Ardrossan Jr/Sr Open House (French Immersion Students) - February 9th, 6:00 PM
Bev Facey Virtual Open House - February 10th, 6:00 PM
Salisbury Virtual Open House - February 11th, 6:00 PM

The First Nations, Métis and Inuit education team is offering two 
online parent information and engagement series for EIPS families. 
The virtual gathering of First Nations, Métis and Inuit parents and 
families is designed for First Nations, Métis and Inuit parents and 
families who are curious to learn more about the supports offered 
throughout EIPS.  It is an opportunity for First Nations, Métis, and 
Inuit parents to gather together and engage in conversation in 
partnership with the EIPS First Nations, Métis and.... (read more)

Mr. Basisty’s Outdoor Ed 7 students were busy this week carving thier own creative walking sticks!

The returning student registration process for all current EIPS stu-
dents who are returning in 2021-22 takes place February 1-28, 
2021.  On February 1, at 9:00 AM, all current EIPS families will re-
ceive an email with the link to complete the Returning Student 
Registration Form available through the PowerSchool Parent Por-
tal.  Sherwood Heights Junior High School will have closed bound-
aries next year.

If your child currently attends school within EIPS and is returning 
next year, you will go through the returning student registration 
process to confirm your child’s enrolment in a.... (read more)
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